
Submitter: Ella May Wulff 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

Open books produce open minds and well-informed citizens.  The more information 

available to students on any subject, the more likely they are to understand the 

various aspects of that subject.  Teachers and librarians should always be free to use 

their own educational experiences, expertise and discretion when choosing 

instructional materials and books for their students.  No outside parties with axes to 

grind should be allowed to influence those selections.  I strongly support SB 1583.  

Let the teachers and librarians of Oregon do their jobs without having to look over 

their shoulders. 


